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Madam Chair, 
 
My delegation supports the General Assembly requests to all participating 
organizations to increase the use of JIU’s reports and also acknowledges the efforts of 
the Secretary-General, in his capacity as Chair of the United Nations Chief Executives 
Board for Coordination, to ensure the effective consideration of and to improve the 
implementation rates of the Unit’s recommendations. 
 
We thank the Joint Inspection Unit for the work conducted on the 15 projects and 7 
reports issued in 2018.  
 
The projects’ selected topics are balanced in terms of system-wide versus single 
organization reviews and respond to the requirements of the participating organizations 
in an environment of unfolding UN reforms. 
 
Completion of the first ever system-wide review on policy research uptake, the ongoing 
reviews of oversight bodies and of the investigation functions of the UN system res]TJ
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